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Dear Mayor and Council,

| write in support of the bylaw text amendment allowing a permanent liquor license application at 735 Eighth
Ave. (Massey Theatre).

The society is developing their expanded space, Eighth and Eight into a thriving cultural hub, a community
gathering space. Adding a food and beverage program can improve the economic viability of the society and
enhance the experiences.

Massey Theatre has successfully and safely held numerous temporary liquor licenses over the years. | feel
confident the Massey Theatre Society will be respectful and responsible in their use a permanent liquor license,
and use it to make Eighth and Eight an even more engaging destination for residents and visitors alike.

Marivic Cregan, CTC | Manager | Group Specialist
NEW WEST Office 604 525 3344 Ext. 805
635 Sixth Street | New Westminster | BC | V3L 3C1 | Canada

marivic@holidaytrips.ca | website: http://holidaytrips.ca

Did you pack your travel insurance? Make sure you are covered for unexpected medical expenses and assistance services before you
leave home. Ask me about what plan is right for you and your family.
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